Borough of West Reading Recreation Commission
Tuesday August 6, 2018
6:00pm
The August 6, 2018 meeting of the West Reading Recreation Commission was called to order at
6:04pm at the West Reading Borough Pool with the following members present: Nathalie Kulesa,
Alex Humphry, Roger Hinsey, Melissa Brennan, Nikki Frymoyer, Melissa Hassler, Lori Hoffman,
Dave Amato, Jennifer Witman and Colleen English.

Staff Members Present: Helen Moyer, Recreation Director
No Public Comment:

Event Updates: July 4" — Went well despite the rain in the afternoon. Not enough funds were
raised for the cost of the fireworks. Also Concert in the Park went well with about 300 people in
attendance.

UPCOMING EVENTS:
Movie in the Park: 8/18/18 Cars will arrive at 5pm, the movie Grease will start at 8:30pm.
Tons of Trucks event has been cancelled due to the lack of area to hold this event.

Harvest Festival: 10/6/2018 Vendor spots cost $10. Let Helen know of any interested parties for
this event.

Harvest Hayride: 10/19, and 10/20/18 do we want to expand the event with Carnival games?
POOL/PLAYGROUND:

Zumba was a success this summer.

Last day of playground is Friday August 10, 2018. The program was a success this year as well.
OTHER BUSINESS:

9/16/18 — Christmas globe making clinic.

12/7/18 -- Christmas Tree Lighting

12/8/18 — Christmas Festival. Christ Kindle Mart, Dave Amato will review ideas.

Reading Buccaneers Practice at the field on 8/24-8/27/2018.

Disc Golf meeting with the City of Reading Zoning Officer, Ruth Sassaman at 1pm on 8/17/18.

Motion made to adjourn at 8:19 pm by Jennifer Witman. A second was made by Nikki Frymoyer.
All parties were in favor. Motion passed

Respectfully Submitted
Jennifer L. Witman
Recording Secretary



